
TIMELY WARNING 
 

16 SEPTEMBER 2010 
This communication is prepared as part of the Timely Warning 
requirement of the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security 
Policy and Crime Statistics Act of 1990. This federal law requires 
a general communication to the campus community of all crimes 
reported to campus or local police departments that may pose a 
threat to the campus community. Such reports shall be provided 
to students and employees in a manner that is timely and that 
may aid in the prevention of similar occurrences. 

 
Millersville University Police were informed that 
on Wednesday night, September 15, 2010, 
Millersville Borough Police were dispatched for a 
robbery in the 100 block of Lee Avenue, 
Millersville Borough. A twenty-one year old male 
victim stated that he was assaulted and robbed of 
several items. The suspects were described as 
three to four black males in their 20’s. The primary 
actor was approximately 5’8” in height wearing 
white gym shorts, a mostly shaved head, and no 
facial hair. This incident is currently under 
investigation by the Millersville Borough Police 
Department. Anyone having further information 
on this incident can contact them at 717-872-4658 
or the Millersville University Police Department at 
717-872-3433.  
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